
August 19, 2009   
 
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Replacement cover letter for Fuel Surcharge #60 submission 
  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

The following documents were submitted online including this letter. 
 

1.  Shell Fuel Invoice spreadsheet 
2.  Fuel Surcharge spreadsheet 
3.  Fuel Surcharge LSN form 
4.  Fuel Surcharge Supplement 
 
 
Enclosed is the filing for Special Fuel Surcharge #60, effective August 24, 2009, with a 
new expire date of September 23, 2009 to our Tariff No. 4 replacing Special Fuel 
Surcharge #59.  Please approve as filed. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
President 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


